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PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 
Friday 21st February, 2020  
 

CLOSURE OF ALL 
MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT OFFICES 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport (MOWT) wishes to advise the general public that ALL of its offices 
will be CLOSED to the public on Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th February, 2020. Regular office hours will 
resume on Wednesday 26th February, 2020 from 8AM to 4PM.  
 
The Ministry apologises for any inconvenience caused.  
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